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July 8, 2020 
 
Dear Patriot Parents, 
 

The Continuity of Learning Plan is a framework that explains potential courses of action for the 
Clarkson Public School district which could be implemented in response to COVID-19 for the 2020-2021 
school year.  The reality is that this situation is extremely fluid and circumstances based on this pandemic may 
cause the district to change throughout the year.  Final decisions will be made with the guidance that is provided 
by our community, local health department, and state and federal officials.  Information will be provided at the 
end of July to explain the plans we will put in place. Please understand that we may be required to change our 
course of action at any time. Clarkson Public School appreciates all of the support of the families and 
communities.  It is our intention to have in-person learning as our top priority. 
 
Clarkson Public School Goals for 2020-2021: 
 

1. Prioritize the education of all students in every environment. 
 

2. Create plans that allow us to move to alternative learning structures at any time if necessary. 
 

3. Provide for students who may be unable to attend on-site due to health reasons. 
 

4. Work with and inform parents to facilitate safety for all students and staff to maintain learning. 
 

Clarkson Public is dedicated to supporting students, parents, and staff members.  The learning plan will 
be based on a four tier system in hopes to create some sort of continuity of learning in the case COVID-19 
forces the district to adjust.  Clarkson Public will rely on information provided from our local health department 
and state along with what we are seeing in our own district to determine the best course of action.  We firmly 
believe that the best opportunity for students is in-person instruction, but other tiers will be established in order 
to provide education to our students in the district if COVID-19 surges again. Preventative measures will be 
taken in the hope of not needing to transition to other tiers.  We understand that there will be issues and want to 
ensure everyone that we will continually communicate with all students, parents, and staff to adapt as necessary.  

 
Multi Tiered Support System Team 
 
 
 
 


